
PIA Committee 

From: 
	

kate griffiths <djmauimama@yahoo.com> 
Sent: 
	

Saturday, June 25, 2016 2:48 PM 
To: 
	

PIA Committee 
Subject: 
	

In support of proposal PIA 10(11) 

To whom it may concern, 

The Mauimama fully supports a balanced representation on the Maui County Planning Commission, and believes it 
is essential to ensuring RESPONSIBLE development that will help preserve this island for our children and 
children's children. 

I also believe it will help ensure a respect for this island we call home and respect to the host culture, two things I 
believe are important, which I try and teach my children and community through my magazine. 

Therefore, I am speaking up to support item PIA 10(11). 

Mahalo for your time, 

Kate Griffiths 

Kate Griffiths Publisher & Editor in Chief The Mauimama (808) 283-6631 PO Box 845, Haiku. HI 96708 FB: 
Mauimama Magazine ww-w.mauimama.com  
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